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Al Schaefer (1950-2008)   

 
Long time club member Al Schaefer, passed away on August 28th of 
cancer at a hospice in Wisconsin.  

 

 

A gathering of Al's friends to remember him, have a beer in his name, and 
reminisce will be held at Bronzetti's Bar and Grill, 250 Worcester Road in 
Framingham (that's on the eastbound side of Rt 9 just east of Rt 126) on 
Wednesday, September 17 starting at 7 pm. 

 

 
RSVPs to this Rob Huntington at  
      RBHuntington   at   Comcast   dot   net  
are encouraged but not required. 

 

  
According to Al’s sister, he was to be cremated with a simple ceremony in 
Wisconsin. 
Donations may be sent to: 

  

  
Angels Grace Hospice,  
W359N7430 Brown St. 
Oconomowoc, WI 53066 

 

   

  
Some photos from the club’s archives are collected together in the In 
Memoriam section of the photo gallery on the club site. 

  

      

Visit our Newsletter Archive page to read this months newsletter 
and news flashes 

  

    http://www.metrowestchess.org/Community/History/News/Top_Newsletter.htm   

  
or look for the Newsletter link on the left edge of the home page under 
Community, then Club.        
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